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Brian Schultz

From: Kim, Breanna <KIM.BREANNA@leg.state.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 9:04 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20190166
Attachments: Mathy comments_2.pdf

My apologies, I did not attach the PDF version of Ms. Mathy’s comments. They are attached here. Thank you. 
 
 

From: Kim, Breanna  
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 8:55 AM 
To: 'clerk@psc.state.fl.us' <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Morse, Stephanie <MORSE.STEPHANIE@leg.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20190166 
 
Good morning, 
Please find attached for filing in the docket the correspondence we received from customer Tamra Mathy, in 
response to the letter submitted by HC Waterworks on April 9, 2020. 
 
Thank you, 
Breanna Kim 
Office of Public Counsel 
 



From: Mathy, Tamra <Tamra.Mathy@southflorida.edu> 

Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2020 12:37 PM 

To: Morse, Stephanie 

Subject: Re: Docket No. 20190166 - HC Waterworks  

  

since the meeting i have still been having an issue with the smell and taste. i still do not consume the 

water and buy it elsewhere. and yes what i stated about being on 3/9 and 3/10 is god's honest truth. i 

never left home and no one contacted me or left a door knocker. they are just trying to cover their ass. 

and yes by all means you have my permission to do what ever is necessary to ensure that we get and 

continue to get safe drinking water without having to pay a arm and leg for it and at the same time have 

to buy water to drink.  

  

thank you and have a good day 
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